
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bianca Henry   
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2024 11:17 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref S62A/2024/0040 Promenade House Clifton Down Bristol BS83NE 
 
[You don't often get email from  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to lodge an objection to the above mentioned planning application. 
 
I live at ,  Promenade House. 
Whilst I have no objection to occasional events for office staff and consequent noise (once or twice 
per year),  the installation of a permanent tent, if it were to involve regular events, including  at the 
weekend, with music amplification, is likely to impinge on the enjoyment of my garden in summer 
and cause noise disturbance for all the residents of Litfield  Road and surrounding areas. Please 
could the residents be provided with an indication of the frequency and duration of the events 
proposed? I have not been able to find any details in the planning application and without this 
information, I cannot see how the residents can give their approval. 
 
The issue of parking has also been brought up by residents of the surrounding area, as this is already 
a current concern, even prior to this planning application. What is the capacity of the proposed tent? 
 
As far as the construction is concerned, the plan shows that the construction access path will be 
directly next to my garden wall, rather than from the main entrance of the Promenade House 
property. Is there a reason for this? 
 
I look forward to receiving a response to my queries and I will be sending a representative to the 
hearing. 
 
Regards 
 
Renate Henry 

 
 

 
 




